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CULVERHILL SCHOOL
“Inspire, Nurture, Thrive”

(Specialist SEND College – 
Communication and Interaction)
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12th January 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,
RE: Online Parent/Carer meetings

We would like to offer a 15 minute slot for you to meet with your child’s class team via Teams or phone call in place of face to face Parent/Carer Evening meetings this term.
Your child’s class teacher will contact you to arrange a date and time and send you a Teams invite/phone call appointment. Slots will be available between 3.45pm and 5.45pm on the 19th January, 26th January, 2nd February or 9th February. 
I am sorry that we cannot hold face to face meetings yet and I wanted to thank you for your continued support under these very difficult circumstances.
I hope that you are keeping safe and well.

Very best wishes,

Sue

Sue Hewitt

Headteacher – Culverhill School
Telephone 01454 866930


Fax 01454 866931


e-mail:office@culverhillschool.org.uk
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